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I am in favor of HB3248. Our state is loosing out on a lot of revenue from not allowing 

us to register and make our utvs street legal. There are many states that allow utvs to 

be street legal as they just need to meet the requirements. It would not affect our 

environment or cause traffic since people will not be using utvs to drive a lot of miles 

its more to drive a few miles to make it easier to access trails. It will also make it 

easier if you dont always need to trailer your utv as there is spots that aren't always 

easy to get around with a trailer. 


